
Remember in Prayer 

We are a multi-generational church inviting a lost and broken  

world to experience life in Jesus by praising God, growing in  

faith, encouraging one another, serving all, and sharing Christ.  

Central Reformed Church 

113 N. Main Ave. Rev. Jesse Henkle, Lead Pastor 

Sioux Center, IA 51250  Office Phone: 712-722-1441 

Office Hours:  9:00 am-2:00 pm Prayer Line: 712-722-3695 

Website: www.centralreformed.org office@centralreformed.org 

Library Hours: weekdays approx. 9 am-2:30 pm;  Sat & Sun 9 am-noon 

January 26, 2025   9:30 a.m. 
 

“Praise be to the God and Father of our  

Lord Jesus Christ, the Father of compassion  

and the God of all comfort...”  2 Corinthians 1:3 
 

   

Welcome 

Ministry of Music: Shepherd Savior Lord 

Congregational Prayer 

* Praise  

* I Lift My Hands 

* How Deep the Father’s Love for Us 

Children ages 4-K are dismissed to the Fireside Room  

for Children in Worship. 

Scripture: 2 Corinthians 1-2:11 

Message: Through the Valley 

* It is Well with My Soul  

* Benediction 

 

Message: Pastor Jesse Henkle 

Central Choir: director Nancy Speer, acc. by Minerva Bomgaars 

Worship Team: Dylan Bruhn, Seth Van Gorp,  

Janet Boone, Janet Lammers, Rachel Henkle, 

Minerva Bomgaars, Jaeda De Goei, Jay Brink, Jeff Rens 

Tech: Dan Ver Hoef, Bev Schelling,  

Payton Boone, Raya Henkle  
 

* you may stand as able 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 

February 2-8 

Feb. 3 Jacob Bohnenkamp, Kaelyn Schmidt,  

 Marvin Wynia 

 Mike & Angie Rodenburgh 

Feb. 4 Ron Den Hartog, John Griffioen,  

 Julie Hulleman,  Eliesja Schreiner,  

 Adam Vander Helm 

Feb. 5 Sue Doppenberg, Kendra Schreier 

Feb. 6 Blake Kamerman, Ashley Shetler,  

 Bret Van Riessen 

Feb. 8 Amy Schuiteman 

______________ 

Library Notes 
 Check out the books in the Central Library! 
 Stop by on weekdays or Sunday mornings to select 
great books and family movies which are available for 
ages children through adult. Fiction, non-fiction, sports, 
biographies, parenting, finances, inspirational, 
mysteries and many other topics of interest, by both 
classic and contemporary authors, with many new 
releases.   Self-checkout ‒ just fill out the card with 
your name and leave it in the box. The library is 
located on the stage in the Fellowship Hall, lower level. 

 The full library catalog can be 
accessed online at the below web 
address or  use this QR Code:  

      https://www.libib.com/u/crclibrary  
 

Library Email for Home Book Delivery 

The Library has an email address! You  
 may use it to ask questions or to request  
   a book form  our home delivery service!  

 

          cenref.books@gmail.com  

Cheryl Person is having heart issues and will undergo 
heart ablation surgery on Monday, January 27.  

Lyle Van Roekel – has been placed on hospice care 
and can be visited at Crown Pointe, room  # 508 on 
Hickory.  

Diane Story – in recovery at home following foot 
surgery on January 23. 

Please remember in prayer the members of our 
congregation who are in care facilities, homebound or 
have unspoken health concerns. 

We are participating in a weekly prayer for one Sioux 
Center congregation. This week please pray for the 
Netherlands Reformed Church and their pastor search. 

To Make a Prayer Request, please contact your care 
group elder, Payton Boone (712-722-3697), or the office.   

If you would like to receive the prayer line by email, 
please send an email to: office@centralreformed.org 
with the subject line: add to prayer line. We will email it 
to you with each pertinent update. The upcoming 
Sunday bulletin is also included with the Prayer Line on 
Fridays. 

______________ 

Lost & Found – treasures from all over the building are 
gathered above the coat rack near the office. There are 

insulated coffee cups, jackets, hats, kid things, etc.  Stop 
by and see if your lost items have been found! 

 

Recycling 

 Feel free to place bulletins, empty paper coffee cups 
and lids, and plastic drink bottles into the blue recycling 
containers that have been placed around the building. 
Please put empty styrofoam cups and other non-
recyclable materials into the trash cans.  Please empty 
unfinished cups into the nearest drinking fountain before 
disposing. 
 

https://www.libib.com/u/crclibrary
mailto:office@centralreformed.org


Today, January 26 

8:00 am  Worship Choir rehearsal 

8:15 am  Central Choir rehearsal 

9:30 am  Worship service in person and livestream. 

 Pastor Jesse Henkle will deliver the message. 

 The Central Choir will provide the Ministry of Music.  

 10:30 am  Sunday School  for all ages. 

6:30 pm  Worship Team rehearsal  
Youth Activities 
 5:15 pm  Choir & Logos  
 7:00 pm  FOCUS 7th-8th grade youth group  
 7:15 pm  CHAOS 9th-12th grade youth group 

8:00 am  Worship Team rehearsal 

9:30 am  Worship service in person and livestream. 

 Worship Coordinator Rachel Henkle will deliver  

  the message. 

10:30 am  Sunday School  for all ages    

____________ 

 

Guests and Visitors – Welcome!   
We invite you to share a cup of coffee with us 

following the service! 

You and your children are welcome to sit in with any 
Sunday School classes. Children’s and Adult Classes are 
held on both levels — maps of the rooms are posted, or 

ask anyone wearing a lanyard to assist you.                            

____________ 

 
Viewers can watch today’s service and past services on the  

internet from Central’s website at www.centralreformed.org 

We are also live on Central Facebook page. “Like” us!  

https://www.facebook.com/WorshipWithCentral/ 

The video of the Sunday service may be viewed on  

Monday at 1:30 p.m. on Cable Channel 12.  

Radio broadcast: Sunday, 11:00 a.m. on KSOU-FM  93.9    

 Wednesday, January 29 

Serving this Week 

TODDLER NURSERY:  (12 months-age 3, lower level)  

Care is provided during the worship service. Parents: please 
keep your children at home if they appear ill. Please pick up 
children promptly following the worship service. 

 Today, January 26: 
  Allex Rozeboom, Quinn and Renn Clousing 

 Next Week, February 2: 
  Brooke Veurink family 
   

INFANT NURSERY:  (0-12 months)   
 Located at the bottom of the east staircase, Room 112.  
 The infant nursery is open for parents’ use but is unstaffed 
   

COFFEE SERVERS:  

 Today, January 26:   
  Before:  Gary & Elaine Vande Weerd 
  After:  Bonnie Ruden, Dixie Roelofs 

 Next Week, February 2:   
  Before:  Verlyn & Robin Mulder 
  After:  Lynne De Jongh, Val Vickers 
   

DOOR GREETERS:  

 Today, January 26: 
  Narthex:  Adam & Stacey Bradshaw family 
  West:  Janet Lammers 
  South:  Paul & Carol Adkins 

 Next Week, February 2: 
  Narthex:  Jason & Megan Moeller family 
  West:  Barbara Vander Helm 
  South:  Steve & Laura Heitritter 
     

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP: (ages 4-Kindergarten) 
 Today, January 26:  Tanya Vande Griend 
  Grace and Emma Schuiteman, 
  Renn Clousing, Kendyl Hiemstra  
 Next Week, February 2:  Kari Schmalbeck 
  Pacey & Izzabelle Willits 
  Anna Oostenink, Emaya De Goei  

______________ 

 

“I’m a Central Kid” Bag  filled with a coloring book  
and crayons may be picked up by children for use 
during the service from the NE corner of the sanctuary 
before worship. There are bags for both older & 
younger children. Please replace at end of the service. 

Central Families Weekly Calendar 

Save the Date! 

VBS at Central  

this summer  

June 9-13! 

____________ 

 

Inspiration Hills Summer Camp 

Registration for Summer Camp Opens on February 1!  

 In celebration of 50 years of ministry at Inspiration 
Hills, this year’s Summer Camp theme will be based on 
Hebrews 13:8, Christ is the Same Yesterday, Today, 
and Forever! Inspiration Hills offers a variety of Christ 
Centered camp experiences for kids from 1

st
-12

th
 grade. 

Activities include swimming, team building activities, 
devotional and worship time, engaging chapel sessions, 
and more! Check out inspirationhills.org to learn more 
and register your camper online at inspirationhills.org! 

 Central church will pay for half of one camp 
experience per camper. Contact the office for details. 

Next Sunday, February 2 

Sunday School Offerings  

 For our Sunday school offerings this winter, we are 
collecting donations for a new nonprofit called 
Northwest Iowa Baby Shower. This group is collecting 
many types of baby items. In April they will hold a 
community baby shower for new and expectant mothers 
& their families. Diapers & wipes are their greatest 
needs.  

We are  helping by collecting:  

Wipes in January & February.  

Diapers in March & April.  

   There are tubs in the narthex and the 
office hallway where you can drop off your 

items. Students can also bring them to their Sunday 
school classrooms.  

Thank you for your participation and generosity! 

____________ 

http://www.centralreformed.org

